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Marina Lent

From: Charles Parker <charles.f.parker@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, October 27, 2014 3:54 PM

To: Marina Lent; Jim Malkin

Cc: Tony Orphanos; Wendy Jeffers; Doug Liman

Subject: Re: Expert Meeting records

Hi Marina and Jim, 
 
We do not have minutes from the meeting.  We had prepared a set of minutes and were planning to forward 
them to Haley and Aldrich for review. But, before we could do that, we received the memorandum from Mr 
Lasser and Haley & Aldrich.  At this point, we are planning to comment on the Lasser/H&A memorandum and 
we have dropped plans to create a set of minutes. 
 
Additionally, we are in the midst of making some changes to our last map. We will send the updated map and 
the comments on Mr Lasser's and H & A's Memorandum as soon as we can.  Hopefully, you will have them in a 
day or two. 
 
Best, 
 
Charlie 
 
 
 
 
On Tue, Oct 21, 2014 at 12:12 PM, Marina Lent <boh@chilmarkma.gov> wrote: 

During his presentation to the Squibnocket Committee on October 15, Mr. Parker mentioned that experts 
working with the SFHA and those working with FoS LLC have met and have reviewed the available data 
contained in the respective proposals of these groups.  It was indicated that records of the meeting could be 
made available to the Squibnocket Committee.  The Committee would be interested in seeing these records, as 
they could assist the Committee with its work.   

Thank you,  

Marina Lent 

  

Please note, my email address has been recently changed.   Please update your address book to reflect my new email address: 
boh@chilmarkma.gov 

  

Marina Lent 
Board of Health 
Town of Chilmark 
401 Middle Road, PO Box 119 
Chilmark, MA  02535-0119 
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(508)645-2105 (ph) 

(508)645-2110 (fax) 

  

The Secretary of State's office has determined that most e-mails to and from municipal offices and officials are public 
records.  Consequently, confidentiality should not be expected. 

  

 


